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Kobasa Awarded First Feldman Scholarship

The first Springfield High School Casey Feldman Memorial Scholarship has been awarded to Christy
Kobasa. The scholarship was established to honor the memory of Casey Feldman, a 2006 graduated
of Springfield High School who died last July after being struck by a van while crossing a street in
Ocean City, N.J. Scholarship recipient Christy Kobasa, who was awarded $3,000, will be attending St.
Joseph’s University this fall. Theater director John Gildea (left) announced the award at the SHS
Class of 2010 Honors Reception on June 2. Casey Feldman’s parents, Dianne Anderson and Joel
Feldman, presented the award. To read more about Casey Feldman and the foundation that has been
established in her memory, go to www.CaseyFeldman.com.




